
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WC: 20/01/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

At NUSA this week: 

 

Another great week for us at NUSA this week. Lots of our students have worked hard to complete their 

reading assessments this week and we look forward to seeing the results. Classes are starting to have 

assessments now ready for AAA2 reports to be sent home. We have also held some external ‘real’ exams 

this week.  

 

I’d like to take the opportunity to remind you of the information that is available on our new website -

www.nusa.org.uk  

 

The website contains all of the previous weekly letters, term dates, information on free school meals, along 

with information on the curriculum in each subject area. We know that getting through to a busy reception 

can often be tricky, so please look to the website first as the answer you need may be found there.  

 

Coming up at NUSA: 

 

We have spent this week conducting reading assessments for all students and will do the same again next 

week. We will then inform you of your child’s reading age. 

Over the next few weeks, some Year 11 students have been invited for interview at NUSA 6th Form. They 

should be checking their email inbox for notification of their interview times and dates. 

Year 11 Parents Evening is on Thursday 26th January  
Y11 Mocks – Two weeks for weeks commencing Monday 20th and Monday 27th February 

‘Dress to Impress’ day to celebrate Children’s mental health week – no donations required – Friday 10th 

February 

End of term – 3pm – Friday 10th February 

Start of term – Monday 20th February 

Reports for all students sent home to parents – Tuesday 21st February 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

SEND drop ins – Wednesday 9th March and Wednesday 19th April 

Year 11’s last day is on Thursday 22nd June 

Year 11 Prom is on Friday 30th June 

 

 

Safeguarding corner: 

 

There has been lots of information in the news about the current economic crises and impact it is having on 

families across the country. If you follow the link below, it takes you to a page on our website where we 

have published a letter from Nottingham City Council about all of the different types of help available 

during Winter 2023: 

 

Money_Help__Advice_leaflet.pdf (nusa.org.uk) 
 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

Emma Howard 

https://www.nusa.org.uk/data/letters/files/Money_Help__Advice_leaflet.pdf

